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The next one day Cybersecurity Forum will be held in London on Tuesday, June 14, 2016.
The Cybersecurity Forum will bring together a diverse group of cybersecurity experts from
government, law enforcement, consultants, and attorneys. This is not a technology
conference but rather a unique opportunity for members of your staff to get firsthand
information on best practices concerning threats, threat intelligence, mitigation strategies,
risk assessments, and elements of a robust information security program. | encourage
compliance, risk, internal audit, legal, fund trustees as well as technologists to attend this
valuable event.

In addition, the next Information Security Officer Committee meeting will be held on
Wednesday, June 15 in London. The meeting will commence at 9:00AM and conclude at
3:00PM. There will be a Committee dinner the evening of June 14. Details on the dinner,
meeting agenda, and registration link, are forthcoming. PLEASE REMEMBER TO SUBMIT
YOUR DISCUSSION TOPICS FOR “SHOP TALK” ON THE ATTACHED FORM.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting please contact Peter Salmon at
202/326-5869 or salmon@ici.org. | look forward to seeing you in London!

Marco Pineda
JP Morgan (Suisse) SA
Chairman, Information Security
Officer Committee
Peter G. Salmon
Senior Director - Operations & Technology
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